Livingstone Range

SCHOOL DIVISION

November 23, 2022
To Granum School Parents/Guardians & Granum Community Members:

At the Livingstone Range School Division Regular Board Meeting held on November 14, 2022,
Superintendent Darryl Seguin provided the Board of Trustees with information on the projected
declining enrollment at Granum School. At the meeting, the Board of Trustees passed a motion to
initiate a stakeholder engagement with the Granum School Community.

As part of this process, Livingstone Range School Division staff has put together information to be
shared during the engagement session. Members of the Granum School Community including the
public are invited to attend a meeting where further details and data will be presented and
community members will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide their thoughts on the
future viability of Granum School.

Community Meeting Date: Monday, December 12, 2022
Time: 6:00 PM
Format: In-person
Location: Granum School

Following this public engagement meeting, members of the public will have the opportunity to
provide written submissions to the Board of Trustees for consideration. Written comments can be
sent to hello@Irsd.ab.ca. In addition, individuals can contact their local Trustee.

We look forward to meeting with the community on December 12, 2022.
Sincerely,

Lacey Poytress
Board Chair, Livingstone Range School Division

Every student, every day.
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